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Governor <Name>
Address <line 1>
Address <line 2>
City, State ZIP

Dear Governor <Last Name>:

As a burn care professional and member of the American Burn Association, I and my colleagues care for over 40,000 persons per year affected by serious burn injury. Another 450,000 Americans receive medical care each year for less critical burns. As a result, burns are a leading cause of unintentional injury in the United States. Despite this, there is little public awareness of the epidemiology of this injury nor the extraordinary system of care that exists in our country.

For nearly 40 years, the American Burn Association has celebrated National Burn Awareness Week on the first full week of February. Burn Awareness Week will be observed on February 4 – 10 in 2018.

As a concerned citizen of the State of <Name>, I and my fellow 2,000 members of the American Burn Association ask you to join us in a concerted effort during National Burn Awareness Week to: educate the public about the risks and hazards that contribute to burn injury; present prevention measures to avoid this highly preventable injury; and share information about how to secure the best possible care should one be burned.

Please do this by signing a proclamation designating February 4th – 10th as Burn Awareness Week in your state. Kindly return an electronic copy of this proclamation for us to share with hospitals, EMS, Fire Service and health services organizations within your state. Send to the ABA, kiley@ameriburn.org, before 11/30/17.  Thank you.

Most Sincerely,

<Name>
 <Title>
<Institution>  
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